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Evaluation/Future Student Activity – Basic PC Awareness Course, 25/09/03

Course held at Lyngford House, Taunton for five people. Everyone roughly at the same level. They all knew how to use a Windows based PC but hadn’t used the email software ‘GroupWise’ before.

To start, I asked people at random to tell everyone a bit about their job, where they were based and what they hoped to get from the training.

I wrote bullet points on the white-board to make sure that we covered the items that were of most use and interest to the students.

The course went well although I had to make a conscious effort to slow the pace to accommodate three of the students. As we progressed through the topics I ticked them off the list on the whiteboard to show that we were achieving the aims of the course, It also helped me to remember where we were on the course.

The course over-ran by fifteen minutes as the students had several questions, which needed answering.

Things which went well

· Bullet points on the whiteboard were useful

· Asking students what they wanted to achieve from the course

Things to remember for the next course

· Must remember to check the students ability when setting the pace of the course

· Must remember to praise and encourage the slower students a bit more often to maintain their confidence

Evaluation/Future Student Activity – Introduction to Cognos Metrics Manager, 30/09/03

Course held at Lyngford House, Taunton for five people. The students were all I.T. trainers and I was conducting a ‘train the trainers’ event.

To start, as everyone knew one another, I asked the students to say what they already knew about Cognos software and what they hoped to get from the training.

I used my laptop computer connected to the NHS network and a data projector. The course covered the information in the user guide, which I had written over the next week.  The course time was spent covering everything from logging-on to the system to the definitions of a metric.

I invited questions throughout the session to ensure that interest was maintained and to assess the learning of the students.

The learning styles used were visual and auditory. Using a practical style with the students all accessing the system would have been more difficult to control as the students would have been tempted to explore the computer system.

Things which went well

· Presentation style session enabled me to keep to the lesson plan

· Asking students questions ensured that learning had taken place

Things to remember for the next course

· Extra break would have beneficial to refresh the student’s minds and reduce fatigue

· Structured practical sessions would have made the training more interesting for the students

Evaluation/Future Student Activity – Basic PC Awareness Course, 13/11/03

Course held at Lyngford House, Taunton for four people. Three people had a good knowledge of using a Windows based PC. The fourth person had no knowledge of using a PC or a mouse.

I setup a data projector to show demonstrations of the software and how to use email and the Internet. Unfortunately the data projector did not work and I had to resort to ‘plan b’ which was to use a computer monitor to demonstrate instead.

To start, I asked each person to introduce themselves and wrote on the flipchart their expectations and requirements of the day.

The delivery went well although the person with no knowledge slowed the pace for the other learners. The course over-ran before lunch but I managed to pull back some time later in the afternoon by reducing the amount of time the learners had to surf the Internet.

Things to remember for the next course

· Ask questions instead of just telling facts

· Set tasks rather then just let the learners ‘play’

· Take a floppy disk and CD to demonstrate

· If I mention something I must follow it up

· Don’t say ‘you don’t need to know this’

Evaluation/Future Student Activity – Basic PC Awareness Course, 26/11/03

The course was held at South Petherton Hospital in the training room for six people. The course was observed by Steve Harris from Bridgwater College and by my new colleague, Neil Randoll.

All of the students had used a PC either at work or at home, although they had little or no knowledge of using email or Microsoft Word. All of the students had a similar work environment, all of them working for GP practices in the South Somerset area. As a consequence, they all used Microsoft Outlook for their email.

The training room is cramped with poor lighting and ventilation. I brought the data projector with me but there was no room to set it up. I introduced myself and went through the course objectives but forgot to do an icebreaker or to ask the students to introduce themselves. This wasn’t too much of a problem, as most of the students knew each other anyway.

I started the course by asking the students about their expectations and if they had any specific things they would like me to cover during the course. These items I wrote on the flipchart and ticked them off the list during the day after the items had been covered.

Things which went well

The course ran smoothly and I managed to stick to the timetable on the lesson plan without hurrying the students. I brought along a CD, floppy disks and a USB ‘pen drive’ to show different methods of storage as recommended from the last course. We had plenty of time for the practical exercises and this gave me time to give each student some individual attention to ensure that they were happy with the practical exercise and to help if they had any questions or difficulties with the topic.

The group got on well and were happy to experiment with the things they learnt.

I gave each student a handout at the end of each section of the course for them to take away and use as reference material.

Things to remember for the next course

Ask more questions to the group to ensure they understand the topic.

Don’t forget to ask the students to introduce themselves or do an icebreaker.

Visit the training room before a course to ensure that a data projector or other resources can be setup easily.
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